
 

 

Public Notice 

 

The City of Cannon Beach Budget Committee will hold a public hearing in order to receive 

public comment on the possible uses of state shared revenues.  The hearing will take place on 

Thursday, May 9, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. at Cannon Beach City Hall.  Meetings are being held 

electronically and in person. Instructions for attending the meeting electronically can be found on 

the front page of the City’s website: www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us.  

 

You are invited to attend telephonically. The City is now using Zoom. The phone call is NOT toll 

free, but there is no long-distance charge for cell phone or internet connection. A link to the 

instructions for joining each Zoom meeting will be available on the front page of the City’s 

website at: www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us. Refer to the City’s Notice of Budget Committee 

Meetings for instructions on how to submit written public comment.  
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